RFP #25-06 Summary

A total of one thousand five hundred and fourteen (1514) vendors were notified of our solicitation which
was posted in the Bonfire electronic procurement portal, as well as posted in the Electronic Business
Daily (ESBD) website and advertised in The Facts. There were ninety-three (93) document takers
resulting in three (3) responses, one being a Statement of No Offer.

The project’s budget, utilizing ARPA Loss Revenue funds, was $3,000,000.00; however, our office
received two (2) submissions which came in over budget at $8,710,000.00 and $7,755,819.00.

Due to budget requirements, approval to reject the submissions received and re-solicit for a new
proposal based upon a revised scope of work and specifications.

In addition, approval to retain the original evaluation committee member approved per Court Order .7
dated November 12, 2024.



